
 
   
 
 

 

Announcement [20.8.2014] 
 
With regard to articles by the website www.bankingnews.gr which 
speculates on capital requirements and expresses opinions on the indicative 
issue price of new shares of potential share capital increases, as well as 
general press reports that refer to the results of the ongoing stress tests at a 
European level, Alpha Bank states that, according to the announcement of 
the European Banking Authority, none of the financial institutions subject to 
the aforementioned process, knows or will know the results of such stress 
test until about the time of their announcement; the results would be 
expected to be announced by the European Banking Authority in the second 
half of October 2014.  
 
This announcement is released at the request of the Hellenic Capital 
Markets Commission. 
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